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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Pupil Acceptable Use Policy Agreement – Reception and KS1 

Digital technologies have become integral to the lives of children, both within schools and outside 

school.  These technologies provide powerful tools, which open up new opportunities for everyone.  

Children have an entitlement to safe internet access at all times, and the school will do everything it can 

to ensure that reasonable precautions and systems are in place. 

 

On the reverse of this letter you will see an ‘Acceptable Use Agreement’ that has been discussed with 

your son/daughter.  We aim to provide good access to digital technologies to enhance your child’s 

learning and in return your child will have the knowledge and support to know how to use the internet 

and digital technologies safely and responsibly. 

 

Your child will receive online safety education to help them understand the importance of safe use of 

technology and the internet – both in and out of school.  Please support your child’s online safety 

education by talking to them about the pupil acceptable use agreement attached and signing the 

permission form below 

 

-----------------------------------Please detach and return to school----------------------------------------------------- 

Permission form 

 

As the Parent/Carer, I give permission for my child to have access to the internet and to computing 

systems at school. 

 

I understand that the school has discussed the Acceptable Use Agreement with my child and that they 

will receive online safety education to help them understand the importance of safe use of technology 

and the internet – both in and out of school. 

 

I understand that the school will take every reasonable precaution, including monitoring and filtering 

systems, to ensure that young people will be safe from inappropriate or damaging content, including 

that from extremist groups, when they use the internet and computing systems in schools. 

 

I will encourage my child to adopt safe use of internet and digital technologies at home and will inform 

the school if I have concerns over my child’s online safety. 

 

Name of child: ________________________________              Class_______________ 

 

Signed:________________________________  Parent/Carer   Date:__________ 
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PLEASE KEEP THIS SHEET AT HOME 

COPY OF AGREEMENTFOR YOUR INFORMATION 

 

Pupil Acceptable Use Policy Agreement 
 

Reception and KS1 
 

This is how we stay safe when we use computers: 

 

I will ask a teacher or suitable adult if I want to use the computers.  

 

I will only do activities that a teacher or suitable adult has told or allowed me to use. 

 

I will take care of the computer and other equipment. 

 

I will ask for help from a teacher or suitable adult if I am not sure what to do or if I think I have done 

something wrong. 

 

I will tell a teacher or suitable adult if I see something that upsets me on the screen. 

 

I know that if I break the rules I might not be allowed to use a computer. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


